
City Council Regular Meeting
AGENDA ITEM

NUMBER: 9

SUBJECT: 
Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 1 with the Regional Transportation Commission of Southern Nevada to 
Extend the Contract Completion Date for the Lamb Boulevard, Centennial Parkway to CC-215 Project (CIP 
Project No. 10453). (Ward 1- Barron) (For Possible Action; Recommendation - Approve)
REQUESTED BY:
Michael Hudgeons, Director of Public Works

WARD:
 (Ward 1 - Barron)

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION: 
Approve the Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 1.
 

FISCAL IMPACT:  
 

ACCOUNT NUMBER: 
N/A

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
This Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 1 (1068) has recently been approved by the RTC.

On April 3, 2019 City Council approved an interlocal contract to fund the design of the Lamb Boulevard, 
Centennial Parkway to CC-215 Project. The improvements may include up to six travel lanes, medians, 
drainage facilities, signage, striping, bridges, traffic control devices, curb, gutter, sidewalks, streetlights, traffic 
signals, utility relocations, bike lanes, and other appurtenances as may be necessary to construct a complete 
and functional Project.

This Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 1 will extend the contract completion date for the Project from 
December 31, 2024 to December 31, 2029 in order to continue construction.
 
CIP No. 10453 Related  Item: 

LIST CITY COUNCIL GOAL(S):  Infrastructure Enhancement, Community Safety

PREPARED BY: 

Michael Hudgeons, Director of Public Works

Respectfully Submitted

Micaela R. Moore,
City Manager

MEETING DATE: 

March 5, 2025
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